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Exhibit 3



From: Taylor, Natasha <foiarequest@hhs.gov>
Date: Wed, Dec 8, 2021 at 6:26 AM

Subject: HHS FOIA Request # 2022-00202-FOIA-OS
To: <petesorenson@gmail.com>

RE: 2022-00202-FOIA-0OS

December 08, 2021

Mr. Charles Sorenson
Sorenson Law Office

Dear Mr. Sorenson:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, dated: December
07, 2021, concerning research organizations that conducted cordectomies upon beagle
dogs.

We received your request on December 08, 2021 and are referring it to the National
Institutes of Health (NIH) for direct response to you. Because HHS FOIA administration is
decentralized, your request will be closed in this office. Upon receipt, NIH will log
your request and issue you a new tracking number for your reference. You may check the
status of your request with NIH at 301-496-5633 or nihfoia@mail.nih.gov.

Sincerely,

Natasha Taylor
Government Information Specialist
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